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The Seward County Health Department is pleased to announce it is now offering flu shots to
anyone 6 months of age and older.

  

Office hours are from 8:30 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. Monday through Thursday and from 9 a.m. to noon
on Friday. There are a variety of presentations available, including high dose (for those 65 years
of age and older), Flu Mist, and intramuscular shots. Please bring a shot record and insurance
card (includes Medicaid and Medicare) to the clinic.

  

The office is located at 103 W. Second Street (corner of Second and Lincoln). “Protect the
community by protecting yourself from the flu bug – get a flu shot annually,” a SCHD official
said.
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